
Overview & Scrutiny Board – 3 May 2017 

 

Environment Overview & Scrutiny Sub-Committee 

 

The Sub-Committee has not met since the last meeting of the Board. 

At the next meeting of the Sub-Committee due to be held on 9 May the Sub-

Committee will be receiving updates on fly tipping, air pollution and street lighting. 

A topic group, dealing with enforcement, but predominantly larger fly tipping has 

been set up -  As members will be aware, fly-tipping has reached epidemic 

proportions nationwide, and Havering, particularly in the Upminster and Rainham 

wards have been very heavily affected. The group have several ideas about tackling 

this problem, and will be liaising with officers going forward. 

 

Councillor Linda Hawthorn 

 


